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             We have lots to look forward to this season ………… 

 

    We are going to be cooking dishes from around the World this term.  Starting with  Mexico, by    

    making our own Quesadilla’s.   

     Pupils will be getting the chance to work in groups to find their favourite recipe from a Country of 

     their choice for their class and their friends to try.  Watch out for some really interesting dishes! 

 
Happy New Year!!!   
 
I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and wish you a very happy healthy 2024. 
 
We all had so much fun cooking last year making lots of recipes that we have never tried or 
even tasted before.  We celebrated Diwali by making some beautiful rangoli patterned biscuits 
and also Christmas by making individual Christmas cakes and mince pies.  
We also learnt about knives, how to use them with different foods and also learnt about safety 
of knives. 
 
If you would like to try any of the recipes with your child at home please let me know and I will 
send over a step-by-step recipe sheet for you both to follow and enjoy together. 
 
Please contact me: 
 
tania.begley@saxon.set.org  
 
 
 


